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2016 Kindergarten Orientation and Welcome Morning Tea 

Today was the conclusion of Kindergarten Orientation. We enjoyed a delicious morning tea 

to welcome new parents of our Kindergarten children for 2016. It was lovely to see some of 

our existing parents here to welcome them. Thank you P&C members and all who helped to 

provide such a warm and inviting environment. We look forward to many positive years 

ahead.  
 

 

School Swimming Lessons 

The Department of Education School Swimming Scheme is an Intensive Learn to Swim 

program which develops water confidence, basic water safety and survival skills. Swim 

School is for all Year 2 students and targeted children in Years 3-6. Lessons commence 

Monday the 23rd of November.   
 

 

Assembly  

We enjoyed a wonderful assembly in the Old School Building yesterday as K-2 displayed 

wonderful artwork, incredible reading and writing, technology skills and much more. 

Congratulations to all students and their teachers. Next week our assembly will be led by 

Year 3-6 students. 

 

The schedule for combined class Assemblies this term is as follows: 
 

Year 3/4/5/6 Tuesday 24
th

 November 

Year 6  Tuesday 1
st
   December 

 

Presentation Night 

This year we will host our Presentation Night at Orange High School on Wednesday 9
th

 

December. After many successful years at the Orange Conservatorium we require the 

additional room and stage space that is available at Orange High. We look forward to 

celebrating student achievement with you all on the night. More information will be made 

available in coming weeks. 
 

Year 6 Morning Tea 

A morning tea has been organised for Year 6 students and their parents on Tuesday 15
th,

 

December. We would like to thank our Year 6 parents for their support during their time at 

Canobolas Public. We will also honour the leadership of our Year 6 students. Traditionally, 

Year 5 caters for the morning tea. If a Year 5 parent would like to coordinate this, please 

speak with Mrs Manson. 
 

Year 6 Fundraiser 

This Friday Year 6 is holding a “Dress Up Day” for all students. To participate students are 

asked to bring a gold coin donation and dress up as something beginning with C, P or S.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

   November 

 
18

th
  Kindergarten 

Orientation 

23
rd

      Start Swim School 
24

th
  Assembly 3/4/5 

 

   December 

 

1
st
  Assembly Year 6 

4
th           

End Swim School 

9
th

  Presentation Night 
14

th
  Year 6 Dinner 

15
th
  Year 6 Morning Tea 

16
th
  Last Day Term 4    

17
th
  SDD Teachers 

18
th
  SDD Teachers 

 

January    2016 

 

27
th
   SDD Teachers 

28
th
  First Day for 

Students 2016 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

James has been enjoying Year 5/6 

on Practicum Experience. 

 

 

 

 

NRL Clinic last week  

Kindergarten Orientation 2016 
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         Thursday Cake Day Roster 
 

             This Week – 19
th

 November  
 

   Butcher (Alina)     Merrell     Kingham    

                   Simmons       King  
             

                       Next Week  – 26
th

 November  
 

Towns    Murphy    Ashcroft     Morgan     Parker 
 

 

P&C Calendar of Events 
 

November 

25
th

 – Middletons Fundraiser 

note and money due 

December 

16th - Fruit Salad Day 

     Upcoming Cake Day Roster - November 

 

3
rd

 Dec – Shiner / Caulfield / Jones / Dempsey / McKay 

10
th

 – Pollack-Bennett / Evans / Barnes / Vigers 

17
th

 – Last day of term– NO CAKES – Fruit Salad Day 

IMPORTANT NOTE DUE TO ALLERGIES 

The School asks that parents don’t send 

nut related foods or meringues to school 

due to student allergies 

Kyra McKay Contact – 0448 192 260 

THANK YOU  

 

Fruit Salad Day – Last Day of Term 

On Wednesday 16
th

 December we will be having a fruit salad day 

for all children.  There is no cost involved, Woolworths has once 

again kindly donated the fruit to us.   
 

        
 

 

 

 

Snowy Jokes – he, he, he…. 

Q: What do snowmen eat for 

breakfast?    

A: Snowflakes 

Q: Where do snowmen go to 

dance? 

A: Snowballs 

 

 

MIDDLETON’S ICE BLOCKS 

FUNDRAISER 
 

Just a friendly reminder that the order forms and money are 

due back to school next Wednesday, 25
rd

 November.  They 

are $6.00 for a 20 pack of ice block tubes and the school 

will receive $2.00 from each packet sold. 
 

 

 

 

2016 Kindergarten Orientation 
It was lovely to meet some of the new families who will have 

children starting Kindergarten next year and also to see so many 

familiar faces.  Thank you to those people who came along and 

provided some morning tea, it was a very enjoyable morning. 


